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November 4, 2011 

 

Name of Advisory Board: Funeral Services                        

In Attendance: Dr Phil Nicotera, Kevin Davis, Gary Brown, Jay Rhodes, Steve Miller and Amy Brush 

 

 
Recommendation for 2011-12 

 
SPC Response 

(If we didn’t act on 
recommendations, give reason 
why not.) 

 
Crematory for the program to use in the new cremation 
class 
 

 
 

 
Multi level removal cot, embalming machine  

 
. 
 
 

  

 
 

Minutes for 11/4/11 
 

1. Changes in admission policies for Funeral Services Program 

a. Application periods are 11/1 – 1/15 for Summer, 31-5/15 for Fall and 7/-9/15 for Spring  

2. Review the Funeral Services Viability report 

3. State authorization of distance education ( Will not offer distance classes to MA, AK, AL, NC, MN, and NV) 

4. Hosting an embalming seminar on May 9
t
. 
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